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Dear Mr. Erickson,

In regards to the Adequacy issues for TR-01 Gallegos Pit, Permit No. M-1983-164

a. Remove the reference of the 3.5 acres to the 65.19 acres
b. The seed mix has not changed from the original permit

2. The reclaiming for the 65.19 acre will be 2-4” of topsoil and the final grading shallbe a3to 1

grading.
3. We understand that all vegetation will be rectaimed

Please let me know if further information is needed and when you will be available to meet with
us at our pit location.

Sincerely,W
Gale Swafford



